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Temporary closure of 400 block of West Michigan Street on June 18, 2025

 

 

[DULUTH, MN] Contractors will close a portion of the 400 block of West Michigan Street on June 18,
2025 to allow for the setting of a crane. This closure is anticipated to occur during daytime working
hours and Michigan Street should reopen to normal traffic upon or around the evening rush hour.

 

 

A detour is posted and can be viewed on the City’s road closure map:
https://duluthmn.gov/engineering/maps/. The traffic utilizes Superior Street to get around the 400
block of W Michigan Street.
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